
TASMANIAN ASSOCIATION of STATE SUPERANNUANTS 
ABN 31 638 808 031 

Affiliate of: The Council on the Ageing (Tas) Inc. 
Australian Council of Public Sector Retiree Organisations. Inc. 

 
     P.O. Box 66 

                                 NEW TOWN 
                               TAS    7008 

Phone/Fax (03) 6228 2018 
 
 
The Hon. Nick McKim 
Greens Leader 
162 Macquarie Street 
 Hobart      7000 
 
Dear Sir, 
  Re: Indexation of RBF Defined Benefits Pensions 
 On behalf of the executive of “TASS” I gratefully acknowledge your 
action in moving a ‘Notice of Motion’ in the House of Assembly on Thursday 
18th November 2010 to support the indexation of RBF Defined Benefit 
Pensions in accordance with the formula contained in your letter to us of 25th 
September 2009. 
 We understand your motion in this regard to be a precursor to the 
introduction of a formal bill at a later time. And we live in hope that a majority 
of members of both houses of parliament will also support the bill. 
 Naturally we are available to supply supporting evidence to you as 
required and welcome the opportunity to meet and brief your nominee(s). 
 Our members are full of praise for your party’s staunch support by 
standing up for a minority group on a matter of principle and our executive is 
as one on this important and sustainable issue. 
 “TASS” is very much aware of the enormity of the task ahead given 
past experience, and as a pragmatic and responsible group we are prepared 
to discuss ways we can be more flexible in our approach. 
 Through our regular publication “Super-News” the Green’s support for 
our cause will be freely publicised and it follows that this letter to you is in no 
way restricted. 
 
 
  Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
   A. Robinson 
   President TASS 


